
 

 

June 3, 2021 

 

Dear Mayor Grenier and City Council, 

 

I wish to express my interest in being re-appointed as a Trustee of Trust Funds under Chapter 2 of the 

City’s Ordinances for a three year term ending June 30, 2024. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bronson Frizzell 


